PROPOSED STRUCTURE PLAN
15 DEMPSTER STREET,
PORT HEDLAND

The Town has received a proposed structure plan to
guide future land use, subdivision and development.

The proposal is available to view at the Town’s
Depot during office hours. Alternatively, details may
be viewed on the Town'’s website under the

Community Consultation, Planning Consultation
page.

The Town invites written submissions from the
public, which must be received by 6 October 2025.
Submissions can be made via the One-Connect

portal.

Any queries can be directed to Craig Zanotti on
9158 9347.

Mark Dacombe
A/Chief Executive Officer




